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Pet registrations overdue

Unpaid pet registrations are now overdue. Colac Otway Shire Council’s Compliance 
team will be following up unpaid pet registrations and conducting random 
property inspections. It’s not too late to avoid a fi ne.

Registrations can be paid now at one of Council’s customer service centres or 
online at Council’s website at www.colacotway.vic.gov.au and selecting the Make a 
Payment button on the homepage. 

The cost of re-registering a dog is $25 and a cat is $20, if the animal is desexed 
and microchipped. Higher costs apply to animals which are not desexed. 

Failure to register or re-register by April 10 can incur a $322 fi ne (per unregistered 
animal) as set by the State Government, plus the cost of registration.

For more information about pet registrations, call our Compliance team on 
5232 9400 or visit Council’s website at www.colacotway.vic.gov.au

Ordinary Council meeting

The May 2019 Council meeting will be held on:

Wednesday 22 May, 4pm at COPACC, Gellibrand Street, Colac.

Copies of the agenda will be available at www.colacotway.vic.gov.au on 
Friday 17 May.

Council meetings are open to the public and interested people are welcome to 
attend.

Notice of road works – corner of Forest and Parkinson 
streets and corner of Bailie and Parkinson streets, Colac

Colac Otway Shire Council wishes to advise of the following road closures which 
will take place while reconstruction and resurfacing works take place:

•   The road will be closed at the corner of Forest and Parkinson streets, Colac 
from 6am to 6pm on Thursday 16 and Friday 17 May, 2019.

•   The road will be closed at the corner of Bailie and Parkinson streets, Colac from 
6am to 6pm on Saturday 18 May and also Saturday 25 and Sunday 26 May, 2019. 
Detours will be in place.  

Please note, road works and closures are subject to weather conditions.

Traffi c management will be in place to minimise disruption to the community. 
Road users and pedestrians are asked to take care and observe any road signs 
in place. Council thanks you for your patience while these important works are 
undertaken. 

For further information, please contact Colac Otway Shire Project Manager 
on 5232 9400.


